LAUS Solicitation email

The U.S. Bureau of Labor Statistics (BLS) is conducting a survey of its Local Area Unemployment Statistics
(LAUS) program data users, with the goal being to identify opportunities for improvement of the
methods and products of the program. You have been identified as a stakeholder in the LAUS program,
having received its data and communicated with its staff in the recent past.

We are asking you to take a few minutes to complete the survey at the link below. Your voluntary
feedback will help us to gauge how well we have been serving you and to plan to better serve you and
other LAUS data users in the future.

Please consider helping us to improve our data products and customer service.

Thank you for your consideration and time.



